
From: MARK BURNS <+16514857957>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 2:34 PM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (3 minutes and 40 seconds) 
 
Hello this is Mark with MNC Investment Properties. The file number is J2211B as in Boy assessment 
number 228114 in the parcel is 36-29-23-14-0003. I'm calling about the meeting for tomorrow and 
wondering how to do anything differently. I guess it's a 3:30 meeting. It sounds like you guys aren't 
allowing people in there, but I would like somebody to call me. 651-485-7957 is my direct cell phone 
number. I can also be reached at all lower case mark@sagstetterproperties.com. And I'm calling to 
object to the this dollar amount they've. I've already talked to the other people with the city and they 
lowered it to about half. I guess my concern was that they broke down the door to perform their 
duties and never gave me a chance to fix it. Never called me. There's a sign right on the corner with 
our number on it. Nobody ever called back. We have 24 hour emergency service and now you guys 
are sending me a bill when I didn't even have a chance to know that anything was going on. And 
actually it's two bills. They went back twice because apparently they couldn't fix it first time. I don't 
know why, but the problem is that I've been very cooperative with the police. I've given them keys to 
the buildings so they don't have to break down doors. When they had to go in and they had to do 
something similar to this, I've gotten a phone call and I was able to fix it myself. The ones that I 
didn't get to get phone call on or rather I had to fix them. I never charged back the police for 
breaking the door down and I know that we have on the restitution process, but I've never used that. 
I've also let the SWAT team have a camera set up down at that property to watch for two months 
where I couldn't rent the apartment to watch across the street so they could take a pick up the guy 
that was over there stabbing people on University and Rice St. So I got a I got several objections. 
We've been doing this for 60 years and this is the first time I've ever gotten a bill and had nobody 
gave me a call. So again, my direct phone number is 651-485-7957. And I guess I I'm just. I'm 
befuddled by this whole process because it's never happened like this to us, ever. So look forward to 
hearing from somebody. Yeah. Meeting is tomorrow at 3:30 down at the City Council Chambers and I 
guess you guys aren't letting anybody in, so I obviously can't talk to you guys unless you call me. So 
thank you very much and hopefully I get the response. Thank you. Bye. Bye. 

You received a voice mail from MARK BURNS. 
  
 

 
 
Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not 
clear enough to transcribe. 
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